
We want to extend our gratitude to
all who attended Dine Out Night at
Panera Bread. We raised $400 for
Second Grade Classes. Please join
us February 5 at Panda Express on
Balfour in support of First Grade.

February is Black History Month
“Because it helps us to remember, there
is no more powerful force than a people
steeped in their history. And there is no
higher cause than honoring our struggle
and ancestors by remembering.”
-Secretary Lonnie G. Bunch III,
Smithsonian Institution

February 5: Panda Express Dine Out
Night. Proceeds Support 1st Grade - All
Colts Welcome!

February 6: TK/Kindergarten Readiness
Fair @Brentwood Elementary Gym, 5-7PM

February 14: No School

February 17: No School

February 24 - 28: Spring Book Fair

February 28 - Ramadan Begins

March 3: Annual Black History Month
Oratorical @Liberty Hight School 6PM

Coming Soon - Square One Art Fundraiser

KEEPING UP WITH THE COLTS

Our awesome school counselors, Mr.
Smith and Ms. Abad, play a vital role
in creating a supportive and
welcoming environment for all
students. They are here to help
students grow academically, socially,
and emotionally, ensuring they feel
safe and confident to succeed in
school and beyond.
Here are some ways they support
students:

Listening and Guidance
Building Skills
Academic Support
Future Planning

School counselors help every child
shine. We celebrate the important
work they do for our students!

School Counselors Week

Important Dates:

We hope you will join us for our
3rd annual event, this year at
Liberty High School on March 3 at
6pm. Some of our talented 4th and
5th graders will perform a special
hip-hop dance guided by our Vice
Principal, Mrs. Adams. These
students have been hard at work
blending rhythm, movement, and
spoken word to celebrate the rich
history and cultural impact of hip-
hop in honoring Black excellence.
We are excited to showcase all our
Pioneer performers unforgettable
celebrations of culture, creativity,
and community. You won’t want to
miss it!
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Black History Month
Oratorical

Fundraiser Thank You!

@PioneerParentsCollective

We appreciate everyone who joined us
for Bingo Night and all our volunteers
and staff who helped to make it
possible!

Thank you
Mr. Smith and

Ms. Abad!

Bingo Night



Ramadan Mubarak

Spring Book Fair
This is a fantastic opportunity for students and families to explore a wide variety of
books and find new favorites to enjoy. All funds raised directly support our library. 

📚 When: February 24–28
📍 Where: Pioneer Library

We are in need of new or gently used books. Please drop them off at the front office
from 2/17 - 2/21. Interested in Volunteering during the fair? Please email
pioneerpcvolunteerco@gmail.com to sign up!

Looking for more ways to get involved at Pioneer? We have a handful of open
and coming soon spots on the PPC board. 

Events Chair - Plan fun events for our Pioneer families like the Haunted
Hoedown, Bingo Night and End of School party!

Co-Fundraising Chair - Coordinate events like the fun run and dine out
nights that fund PPC’s support of the school

Communications Chair - Keep our school community informed and up to
date with all the Pioneer happenings

Have questions or want to learn more?
Email Morgan & Kacy at PioneerPCPres@gmail.com
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Where your funds are going
Here is what we are prioritizing with
our fundraised dollars this month:

Staff Coffee Cart
Colt of the Month and Prize Cart
Staff Stipends
Classroom Supply Bar
Black History Month Oratorical

Find detailed reports on our website:
www.pioneerparentsclub.com/finances

Celebrating the 101st Day of School

Pioneer Parents Collective - Open RolesRamadan is the ninth
month in the Islamic
calendar, observed by
Muslims worldwide,
and is viewed as a 
Ramadan ends after 29 or 30 days,
depending on the moon. The start
of Ramadan depends on the lunar
cycle, it starts with the sighting of
the Young Moon and ends with a
New Moon. Ramadan will come to
an end with Eid Al-Fitr, called ‘the
Festival of Breaking the Fast’.
It remembers the month that the
Qur’an (the holy book for Muslims)
was originally revealed to the
Prophet Muhammad. Those
observing Ramadan (who are able)
will fast daily from dawn to dusk.

blessed month.

Thank you to our Triple Crown Sponsors!

Look for the flyer from
Mrs. Robles coming home
in the next few weeks!


